From: Sierra Park Services

To: Sierra Park Services

Subject: Reminder: Board Meeting on Saturday and there has been a Bear sighting
Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 11:03:56 PM

Hello,

We wanted to remind everyone that there will be a board meeting on Saturday morning,
beginning at 9:30. Everyone is welcome to attend.

We were notified this week that a Bear was seen wondering around David, in the late
evening. Please remember we are located in the middle of the forest. Keep foot items put
away, watch your children and your pets.

We hope to see you on Saturday.

Thanks
Wanda
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